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Contact:  Nick Elmer 757-5450

	FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

March 12, 2024

Janesville, Wisconsin...Nick Elmer, Assistant Director of Public Works, announced that CTH X (from Clinton east to the County Line) will be impacted by cross-culvert replacement work beginning on Monday March 18th, 2024. This work will continue through Friday March 29th, 2024. During this time, there will be daily intermittent closures on CTH X (Clinton- East County Line).
After the cross-culvert work is completed, a full closure of CTH X (Clinton- East County Line) will occur, beginning on Monday April 1st, 2024. Construction work is projected to last through Friday May 31st, 2024. During this time the roadway surface will be pulverized, graded, and compacted. Finish grading will then occur, followed by asphalt paving, shouldering, and pavement markings/signage. The detour route for this project is listed below, and as a reminder, all the dates listed are tentative and based on scheduling estimates that may be impacted by weather conditions.
· Traveling eastbound on CTH X: 
· Head north on STH 140. 
· Take a right onto I-43 and head east to USH 14. 
· Exit onto southbound USH 14 and head south back to CTH X.

· Traveling westbound on CTH X: 
· Head north on USH 14. 
· Take a left onto I-43 and head west to STH 140. 
· Exit onto southbound STH 140 and head south back to CTH X.
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